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Sport Spring Track and Field

Positive Developments
and Highlights

The University of Kentucky continues to be an amazing host site
with cooperating staff to make the experience the best for the
student-athletes of Kentucky.

Championship
Update/Review

A sunny 3 days with lots of records broken throughout the
weekend!

Officials
Update/Review

We continue to have some of the best officials in the country,
right here in Kentucky. After our state meet, several of our
licensed officials were selected to attend the National
Championships and the Olympic Trials.

Fiscal and Budget
Issues and Review
(attendance, etc.)

Attendance was up just a little, with over 8500 fans in
attendance.


